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St Andrew Kim Tae-gŏn 

 

Newsletter  17th  SEPTEMBER  2023 
 

17 SEPTEMBER: 

TWENTY-FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

Tuesday: St Januarius, Bishop and Martyr 

Wednesday: St Andrew Kim Tae-gŏn and Companions, Martyrs 

Thursday: ST MATTHEW, Apostle and Evangelist 

Saturday: St Pius of Pietralcina, Friar 

 

MASS 
Monday to Friday 8.00am 

Saturday: 10.00am, 6.30pm 

Sunday: 10.00am, 11.00am, 12.15pm, 6.30pm 
 

Confessions: Saturday 5.30pm to 6.00pm 

Morning Prayer: Monday to Friday 7.45am 

Saturday 9.45am   Sunday 9.30am 
 

Donations to the Parish can be made via HSBC: 

Sort code: 40-05-20, Account no: 91094386  

Account name: WRCDT Holy Redeemer Church Chelsea. 

The Presbytery – 7 Cheyne Row, London SW3 5HS 

Parish Priest – Canon Paschal Ryan 

020 7352 0777 x3  email: paschalryan@rcdow.org.uk 

Parish Administrator – Andrew Bebko 

Monday – Friday 9.30am – 1.30pm 

020 7352 0777 x2  email: chelsea2@rcdow.org.uk 

 
You can use this code to make a donation to 

Holy Redeemer Church 
 

THIS PARISH IS PART OF THE WESTMINSTER ROMAN CATHOLIC DIOCESE 

TRUST, CHARITY No. 233699 

 

http://www.holyredeemerchelsea.com/
mailto:paschalryan@rcdow.org.uk
mailto:chelsea2@rcdow.org.uk


REFRESHMENTS AFTER MASS ON SUNDAY 

In the Monckton Room, after the 10.00am Mass and 11.00am Mass, there 

is a chance to meet other parishioners and enjoy the refreshments that are 

kindly provided by our volunteers. 

 

FRIENDS OF THE HOLY LAND 

Do you want to know more about the Holy Land and how you can help? 

Friends of the Holy Land (FHL) are giving a talk at Holy Trinity Parish 

Centre, 41 Brook Green, London, W6 7BL at 7.00pm on Wednesday 20 

September. Hear about how FHL are supporting Christians in the Holy 

Land, the challenges they face and how you can help. 

 

SCAFFOLDING/NEW BOILER 

As you entered the church you will have noticed the scaffolding. This has 

been erected to facilitate work in preparation for the installation of a new 

boiler to provide heating for the church. The new boiler has been 

delivered and now a new flue has to be installed. Every effort will be 

made to avoid any inconvenience to parishioners and visitors. 

 

GLASS DOOR SLEEP OUT 

Glass Door’s annual Sleep Out is on 6 October. Take part remotely or 

sign up for one of the limited number of places available in Duke of 

York’s Square. Registration is free, but participants are asked to set an 

ambitious target for their fundraising goal. It is expected that this winter a 

large number of people will be sleeping rough in London. Every pound 

raised helps someone find safe shelter and access support to get off the 

streets. To find out more, or to register, see glassdoor.org.uk 

 

CCP – CERTIFICATE OF CATHOLIC PRACTICE 

Members of this parish who attend Mass here and require a CCP to 

accompany an application for their child to be admitted to a Catholic 

school are advised to contact the Parish Priest. 

 

MAGNIFICAT 

The September issue of Magnificat is available, price £4.99. Magnificat 

contains a selection of prayers and readings for every day. 

 

 

 

“SYMBOLS OF FAITH” 

This workshop, on Thursday 21 

September, 6.00pm-8.00pm, at 

Vaughan House, Francis Street SW1P 

1QN offers parents, priests and 

catechists creative insights and ideas 

on the faith formation and sacramental 

preparation of people with learning 

disabilities. For information and 

booking please contact Finola Ryan: 

finolaryan@rcdow.org.uk / 07525 

812513. 

 

THE WAY OF THE EAST 

On the second Saturday of every 

month, starting 14 October, at the 

Ukrainian Cathedral, Duke Street 

W1K 5BQ. Bring your own picnic 

lunch 1.30pm, followed by a Talk, 

film or discussion at 2.00pm and then 

Ninth Hour Service and Divine 

Liturgy at 3.45pm. To book, email: 

johnchrysostom@btinternet.com 

 

CARDINAL VAUGHAN SCHOOL 

The Cardinal Vaughan Memorial 

School Open Evening for Year 7 

(First Form pupils) is designed for 

parents and prospective pupils to 

attend and includes an address from 

Mr Stubbings, Headmaster, and a tour 

of the school. The next is on Tuesday 

19 September. The Headmaster will 

speak at 4.30pm and 6.00pmFull 

details are available at 

https://www.cvms.co.uk/Admissions/ 

 

 

 

HOLY LAND PILGRIMAGE 

Westminster Diocese Pilgrimage 

to the Holy Land, from Sunday 19 

to Monday 27 November. For 

details contact tangney-tours.com 

or Elizabeth Uwalaka 

elizalbethuwalaka@rcdow.org.uk 

 

SACRED HEART SCHOOL 

Secondary Transfer Admissions 

for September 2024/25. Sacred 

Heart High School, Hammersmith, 

would like to invite prospective 

parents and their daughters to visit 

this high achieving school on 

Wednesday 20 September: 

Morning 9:30am–11.00am, 

Evening 4.00pm–6.00pm 

For more information, see 

sacredhearthigh.org.uk 

 

FOOD DONATIONS 

People in this neighbourhood need 

our support. Tins and unopened 

packets of food can be left in the 

box at the back of the church, to be 

distributed to through the SVP or 

the Food Bank at St Luke’s 

Church. Check your donation is 

not past its Best Before Date. 

 

MASS INTENTIONS/CARDS 

To arrange for a Mass to be 

celebrated for a particular 

intention, or for a Mass card to be 

signed, please contact the Parish 

Office. 

https://www.glassdoor.org.uk/
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